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The term 'marriage' historically has always described a binding relationship between a man and 
woman who create a new family unit and hence an ongoing generation. No matter how much gay 
people jump up and down and protest it is inappropriate to redefine marriage as it has stood for 
thousands of years just to appease a small minority group. Gay couples enjoy the same legal rights 
and privileges as married couples so they are not being discriminated against. Deb O'Neill federal 
member for Robertson estimates that 78% of her constituents oppose the concept 'same sex 
marriage'.  To label both heterosexual and homosexual partnerships as marriage will create confusion 
and undermine the  
traditional family unit. Let the Homosexual community come up with their own definition rather than 
hijack the word Marriage and all it stands for. 


